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Welcome To Our Newsletter

Since the last edition of our Newsletter, we have celebrated two of the biggest dates
on the calendar; Christmas and New Year! We must take this opportunity to wish you
all the very best for 2024.

We are excited now to embrace the new year with lots of activities and fun events.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Mary Tolladay
Home Manager

Out & About In Our Local Community

The month of January is often a time for reflection and review after all the excitement
and celebrations of the Christmas season. This was no different for our residents,
who recently gathered together for coffee at our local coffee shop, Miller's Coffee
House. It was a lovely afternoon filled with tea, coffee, cakes, and lively
conversations. Our residents enjoyed catching up with each other and putting the
world to right.

Recent Activities

As we approach the end of January, our residents are now looking forward to the
spring season. They have already started working on various arts and crafts projects
to create some beautiful spring-themed decorations.

One of the newest activities we've started offering our residents is ukulele lessons.
Sylvia, a talented musician and teacher, visits our home weekly to teach our
residents how to play this fun and popular instrument. Following the successful
Christmas show, many of our residents are excited to learn how to play the ukulele.
It's fantastic to see their enthusiasm and willingness to try new things.

New Year Celebrations

We had a New Year Party to ring out the old year and bring in the new. Our residents
and families had a wonderful time with plenty of treats and a few glasses of their
favourite tipple.

Special Visitor

Finally, we can't forget to mention the surprise visit we had from Santa and his
helper on Christmas Day. Santa stopped by our home in the morning after his busy
night delivering presents to our residents. It was a magical moment that brought
plenty of smiles, surprises, and delights. Our residents were thrilled to see Santa
and receive their gifts, and it was a wonderful way to start off the Christmas Day
celebrations.
 

Keep In Touch

Communication is key, so make sure to check out our Penrose Court Facebook
Page and give us a Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up to
recently on this platform.

Leave A Review

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us directly or leave a review through the link below:

 
CareHome.co.uk Reviews

 
Google Reviews
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